
Community Education Offered by Hospice of the Northwest                             

The annual Hospice of the Northwest Grief and Loss Summit is scheduled for August 17th this 

year, and our theme is “Pendulum of Hope: moving from despair to well-being after loss.” 

The cost of this event is $40.00 and includes lunch 

and 4 NASW continuing education units. Multiple 

experts in the bereavement field such as Lynda 

Cheldelin Fell, Dr. Bob Baugher and Dr. Sibel Golden 

will present on topics like Hope Theory, The Paradox 

of Hope and Grief, Animal Assisted Interventions, 

Mindfulness and Art Therapy. We will provide 

practical strategies to move towards hope and have 

small-group experiential activities in the afternoon. 

We highly recommend this summit for administrators, 

discharge planners, bereavement counselors, 

therapists, student advisors, long term care workers 

and anyone working in healthcare whose life is 

touched by grief and loss.  

Through the generous support of the donors from the 

Hospice of the Northwest Foundation, we are able to 

offer discounts to students and community volunteers.  

Please feel free to share this information with any 

colleagues who you feel might benefit from attending. 

 

WHAT:                  Hospice of the Northwest Annual Grief and Loss Summit 

                                “Pendulum of Hope: moving from despair to well-being after loss" 

WHEN:                  Friday August 17th 2018 

TIME:                    8:30 AM – 4:00 PM 

LOCATION:         Skagit Transit Building 105 East Kincaid St Mount Vernon 

CEUs:                    4 CEUs from NASW 

COST:                    $40.00 includes lunch (discount for volunteers and students) 

REGISTER:           Online registration only: www.hospicenw.org/summit 

RSVP:                    Space limited – please RSVP by August 10th 

QUESTIONS:       Contact Diane Hart at dhart@hospicenw.org or 360-814-5550 
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